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Jewel Basin Road Closed Monday, October 1 
 
 
 
The Jewel Basin Road, Forest Road # 5392, will be closed Monday, October 
1, until approximately 5 p.m. due to road maintenance work by the Flathead 
National Forest.  All vehicles in the parking lot and along the road need to be 
removed by 6 a.m., Monday.    
 
The Jewel Basin Road provides access to the Camp Misery Trailhead, 
including the Noisy Creek Trail, #8, and Mount Aeneas Trail, #717.   
 
For more information please contact the Hungry Horse District at 387-3800.   
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